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Research Analysis 

 

SB 1574 modifies the definition of the term "record" as used in the Oklahoma Open Records Act 

to clarify that applications and other documents related to licensure matters that are filed of 

record in a district court are not to be considered a public record.  

 

Changes made in the Floor Substitute: 

 

Clarifies that the term "record" includes applications and other documents related to licensure 

matters that are filed of record in a district court, including but not limited to, marriage licenses, 

process server licenses, closing out sale licenses, transient merchant licenses, pool hall licenses, 

and bail bondsmen registration.   

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The floor amendment to SB 1574 updates the definition of "Record" as it relates to the 

Oklahoma Open Meeting Act to reference Service Oklahoma instead of the Department of 

Public Safety as well as specifies that a record shall include applications and other documents 

related to licensure matters that are filed of record in a district court from becoming public 

record. As written, this measure has no direct fiscal or revenue considerations for the state. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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